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Her Worship Mayor Cathy Heron and
Members of St. Albert City Council
Office of the Mayor, City of St. Albert
St. Albert Place, 5 St. Anne Street
St. Albert, AB T8N 3Z9

Her Worship Mayor Alanna Hnatiw and Members
of Council
Office of the Mayor, Sturgeon County Centre
9613— 100 Street
Morinville, AB T8R 1 L9

Dear Mayors Heron and Hnatiw and Members of Council:

The St. Albert Public Schools Board of Trustees thanks you for collaborating with our school
division and taking a significant step forward in attaining a much-needed new St. Albert
public high school. Your recent letter of support is appreciated.

The new facility will be an outstanding space, in an expanding neighbourhood. The project
will be good for students and the community as a whole.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Gienys Edwards
CHAIR
for: BOARD OF TRUSTEES

cc: trustees

60 Sir Winston Churchill Avenue, St. Albert, Alberta 18N 0G4
Phone: 780.460.3712 • Fax: 780.460.7686 www.spschools.org
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